
SBMOC Meeting Minutes, February 4, 2023 
 
Club president Roy Atkinson called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. and passed the 
attendance sheet.  
 
A guest, Paul Andrews, joined our meeting. No new members attended. 
 
Club Treasurer Karen Thomas presented the Treasurer’s report, noting that details are available 
at the Club’s website. The Club’s current balance is $5,170.60. Karen expressed concern about 
the profitability of the yearly car show. Sue Beck will be the Club Treasurer for the next two 
years. 
 
Al Converse proposed a Noggin & Natter at Plank Owners Distillery on February 21. He’ll post 
more info later in the month. https://plankownerbrewing.com/ 
 
On behalf of the Club’s Charitable Giving Committee, Harvey Thomas visited the three chosen 
charities (Thermal Belt Outreach, Carolina Miracle League, and Greer Relief Fund) to present 
the Club’s donations. 
 
There was some discussion about the Club’s Facebook page and the possibility of opening up 
access to the page for all members to be able to post to it. Another topic of discussion was 
concern about club membership, as well as the fact that the Club Board currently has no 
Secretary. 
 
Larry Diaz generously donated two signed MG-related prints to the Club to raise funds. Thanks, 
Larry!  
 
With regard to the Great Scot Car Show, Sam Maw said emails will be sent to all prior attendees 
in mid-February. 
 
Next month’s meeting is the Club’s annual meeting, when Club Board members are elected. 
The meeting will be held at the Golden Corral in Spartanburg on March 4. The Club buys 
breakfast for current paid members, so it’s important to be sure you’re paid up before the 
meeting.  
 
Lucky Larry Diaz won $36 in the 50/50 drawing.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 a.m.; thanks to Dennis Bromley for taking the meeting 
notes. 
 
 


